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Catholic Life and Collective Worship

This week is one of our Other Faiths weeks and this time we are learning all about Islam.  Each year
group will learn about a different aspect of Islam:

EYFS: Celebrations - Eid Al-Fitr/Eid Al - Adha
Y1: Prayer

Y2: The Mosque
Y3: Celebrations - Eid-al-Fitr

Y4: The Five Pillars
Y5: The co-founder of Islamic relief - Dr Hany El Banna

Y6: Hadith and the Qu’ran
Yesterday, some of our Muslim children shared their experiences of Eid that they had last week and

some different customs and traditions.  Thank you to them all for their valued contributions. 

Tuesday 16th April
Y4 trip to Malham

COMING UP SOON...
Thursday 18th April
PFA Movie Night

More details below...

This Wednesday, Y5 will lead their class Mass in church at
9:30am with the rest of the parish.  Everyone is very welcome

to join them. 

Wednesday 24th April
Y5 Come Dine With Me

NOTICES

Thursday 18th April, 3:15-5:15pm

£5 per ticket (includes hot dog, drink and
bag of sweets) purchased via Parent Pay

Please inform the office
if your child has dietary

requirements
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Opportunities
for children to 
explore their
special gifts...

Baby News!
Congratulations to

Mrs Arjamand and her
husband who are

expecting a baby girl
in September. We

keep them both in our
prayers as we await

the safe arrival of
another St Francis

baby!

Save the Date!
Mrs Setchell, our Outdoor and Adventure Leader, is currently

organising a St Francis Community day on Friday 24th May - the
last day of term.  We invite all parents/carers and families to come

in on that day and spend time with your children in our vast
grounds to work together to help improve them in many different
ways.  If you have skills you could put to good use, are a little green
fingered or simply want to come along and be part of the day and

soak up the atmosphere, it would be great to see you there. 
Please see the poster below for more information.

Closer to the time, we will send out a form to register your
attendance and an option to let us know what you could lend a

hand to, if you are able to.  



Building a greenhouse/bug house/
storage cupboard/wood store

Litter picking

Pruning bushes

Digging flower beds

Creating a ‘diggerland’

Fixing/painting fences

Install water butts

COMMUNITY DAY
ST FRANCIS’

FRIDAY 24TH MAY

Bacon sarnies
supplied by 

the PFA!

Bouncy castle
supplied by the

PFA!

Our new outdoor and adventure curriculum is really taking off but we
want to make our facilities even better.  But we need your help!  If you
would like to spend quality time with your child/ren whilst helping to

make our vast grounds even better, come and join us for our community
day where you and your child/ren can help make the grounds even

better.  Everyone can enjoy a picnic (weather permitting) and the kids
can enjoy a ‘bounce’. It would be great to see you there!


